
Laurie Leader <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>

BP#2016-01980 195 Kennebec Street (Building A) Tempered Glass Question
1 message

Jody Torbitt <jodyt@destefano-associates.com> Thu, Sep 22, 2016 at 11:19 AM
To: "lrl@portlandmaine.gov" <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Brian Rodonets/Jan Lamont <coastalarchitects@gmail.com>, John Destefano <JohnD@destefano-
associates.com>, Tom Cochrane <TomC@destefano-associates.com>

Laurie,

Please find attached the interior glazing wall and door submittal, all glazing will be ½” clear tempered 
glass.

Contact me with any questions.

V/r,

Jody Torbitt (JT)

Project Manager

jodyt@destefano-associates.com

www.destefano-associates.com

DeStefano & Associates, Inc.

2456 Lafayette Road

Portsmouth, NH 03801

(Mobile) 207-530-3914

(Office) 603-430-0339

This email and any attachments contain Destefano & Associates, Inc. confidential information that may be 
proprietary or privileged.  If you receive this message in error or are not the intended recipient, you should 
not retain, distribute, disclose or use any of this information and you should destroy the email and any 
attachments or copies.
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“Life is 10% what happens to you and 90% how you react to it”

Charles R. Swindoll

From: Laurie Leader [mailto:lrl@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Monday, September 19, 2016 2:08 PM
To: Jody Torbitt <jodyt@destefano-associates.com>
Subject: BP#2016­01980 195 Kennebec Street (Building A)

Jody,

I have completed the preliminary plan review for the above project for building code and have the 
following comments as noted on the attached files.

Please send all revisions to this (my) email and please note that the pdf file name shall be exactly as the 
original, refer to the name of the attached files. Our Eplan program will automatically assign a version to 
the revised plans.

Let me know if you have any questions,

Thanks,

Laurie

-- 

Laurie Leader
Plan Review/Code Enforcement
City of Portland, Maine
Inspections Division
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME 04101

P: 207-874-8714
F: 207-874-8716
E: lrl@portlandmaine.gov

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city 
employees about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. 
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As a result, please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the 
media if requested.

195 Kennebec Street -Orangetheory Fitness Glazing Wall and Doors.pdf
495K 
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